
EXCHANGE 0F NOTES BETWEEN THE GOVERNMENT 0F CANADA AND THZ
SECREARY GENERAL. 0F THE UNITED NATIONS CONSTITUTING AN4
AGREEMENT CONCERNING TEE CONTINUITY 0F PENSION RIGHTS
BETWEEN TEE GOVEENMENT 0F CANADA AND THE UNITED NATIONS
JOINT STAFF PENSION FUND

The Permanent Representative of Canada to the Secretarg-General of the
United Nations

New York, July 16, 1970
ExCELLENCY,

I have the honour to refer to discussions which have taken place betweefl
representatives of the Government of Canada and of yourself concerniflg
arrangements to secure contînuîty of pension rights in accordance with
Article 13 of the Regulations of the United Nations Joint Staff Pension Fund.
Attached to this note is a statement concerning the continuity of pensionl
rights between the Government of Canada and the United Nations Joint Staff
Pension Fund.

I have the honour to propose that this Note and its annex, both of which
are authentic in English and French, and your reply shall constitute an,
Agreement between the Government of Canada and the Secretary-General of
the United Nations which shall enter into force on approval by the United
Nations Joint Staff Pension Board and the concurrence of the Generaql
Assembly and shaîl remain in force until terminated by either party on six'
months' notice to the other.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances o! my highest consideration.

DAVID C. REEC-E,
Acting Permanent Representative

HisExcellency U. Thant,
Secretary-General of the
United Nations,
New York.


